
From: Anthony Rosenfeld
To: JCT Exhibits
Subject: Yes to HB2314
Date: Monday, February 18, 2019 8:28:09 PM

To Whom it may concern,
  I am hoping that you’ll vote yes on HB2314. Please be part of the traffic solution. I
understand this will not cure the traffic problem completely, but it will help.
 Also, for us who ride it will make all the difference in the world!

Thank You! 

Anthony Rosenfeld CTS
Senior Project Manager
T 503.601.5617 | C 503.310.8734
10035 SW Arctic Dr, Beaverton, OR 97005
arosenfeld@diversifiedus.com  www.diversifiedus.com
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